
 

 Dereham Church of England Junior Academy 
  Headteacher:​ Mrs Kelly Scott 
                            Littlefields, Dereham, Norfolk NR19 1BJ       ​Tel:​ 01362 693876  

 ​Email:​ ​office@derehamjunior.dneat.org​      ​Web:​ ​www.derehamjunior.dneat.org 
 

 
3rd  June 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We would love nothing more than to be able to welcome all our Year 6 back to school to be together before they 

end their time with us. However, we know that this can’t happen as we would want it to and that your children will 

have an end to Junior School others will not have experienced. We know there will be disappointment for many 

(although I am sure some cheers too from children who haven’t had to sit end of year 6 national tests) and we 

wanted to do something to mark their journey with us.  

We are delighted to offer our 2020 year 6 leavers the chance to order their own Dereham Junior Academy leavers 

t-shirt as a keepsake of their time with us. 

You have the opportunity to order a white or purple t-shirt in your child’s size. There will be a 2020 logo on the back 

with your child’s first name (or known as name) above and the first name of the children in each class, within the 

2020 lettering. 

The T-shirts are being donated kindly by the Friends of Dereham Junior Academy who would have usually supported 

key events for our Year 6 children in their final term.  

To order your t-shirt and select the colour and size there will be a payment item through parent mail as of Thursday 

4th June 2020. This item will show in your shop to order. ​No payment will be required and will show as £0.00. 

The deadline for orders will be Thursday 11th June 2020 so that these can be made and either given out or collected 

from school before the end of term. 

If you do not want your child’s name to be listed on the t-shirts, please let the school office know immediately as 

all year 6 children’s names will be listed per class unless instructed. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Kelly Scott 

Headteacher 
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